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Tuesday, 16th May 2023 

 

Dear parent,  

Thank you for your patience with the number of forms and emails/letters from me recently. 

If you have not yet completed the form to indicate whether your son will remain in school or not after their 
mathematics examination on Friday 19th May, please can you do so as soon as possible. 

Since my email on Friday, the Year 11 Pastoral Team have met and decided that we would like the opportunity 
to take a whole year photograph together. We hope this will be a fitting memory of your 
House and allow him to look back on his journey whilst looking forward to a new stage in his life. 

The best time we can 'get together' would be this Friday 19th May after all pupils sit their Maths exam.  

We would like to gather your son, and the rest of his year group, together for a short informal gathering where 
they can have a pre-half-term treat to reward them for their hard work and an opportunity to feature in the 
photograph with the rest of their year group. 

A copy of this will be made available to them after the examinations and as they reach the end of the year. 

It is likely that this will take about thirty minutes. If you are collecting your son, we would like to politely request 
that you take into consideration this additional time your son will need to participate in this exciting whole year 

group activity. 

Kind regards 
 
Lea Adkins 
Head of Year 11 

ladkins@morehouseschool.co.uk  
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